UPR, Malaysia, 24 October 2013
Intervention by Denmark
Mr. President, 
Denmark sincerely thanks the Malaysian delegation for their presentation today.
Denmark commends the government of Malaysia on its initiatives to further the rights of indigenous peoples, but remains concerned by the lack of free, prior and informed consent accorded to indigenous peoples in connection with appropriation of customary land.
Denmark recommends that the government of Malaysia allows for the visit of the UN Special Rapporteur on the rights of indigenous peoples. 
Denmark also commends the government of Malaysia on its initiatives to amend laws related to freedom of expression and opinion. 
Still, Denmark is concerned about the amended Section 114A of the Evidence Act of July 2012, making individuals who host and operate online community forums, blogs or websites, liable for all content published through their services, and thereby posing limitations to a free and open debate.
Denmark recommends that the government of Malaysia amend section 114A of the Evidence Act with the objective of increasing freedom of expression.
Thank you, Mr. President.
